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September 2023  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
At Maltby Redwood Academy, we strive to ensure that whilst with us, your child will 
experience a high-quality education and engage in a curriculum which is 
inspiring.  Our curriculum intent states:   
  
“Our curriculum is designed and committed to promoting vibrant learning experiences that are tailored 

to meet the needs of each individual child at Maltby Redwood.  Every child is an individual with a 
unique potential for learning.  We aim to help all of our children to develop into self-confident young 
people who are articulate, literate and numerate, who have self-respect, respect for others and the 
ability to interact socially. Our children will be encouraged to be enterprising, adaptable and have 

initiative. We will strive to develop enquiring minds and a sense of curiosity in every child enabling all to 
share a love of learning and be highly motivated to reach their full potential.”  

  
In Nursery we have planned in a variety of exceptional learning experiences linked 
to our learning journey focuses throughout the year. Below is a list of key events 
throughout the year in which Nursery will be hosting.   
 

Autumn 1  Autumn 2  
Event: Stay and Read  
An opportunity to work with your children to 
read a story and use talk to explore the 
characters and setting.       
Date: 28.9.23 9am  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Into the Woods  
Children go into the woods to look for 
Goldilocks and the Three Bears.    
Date: 17.11.23  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Dental Nurse visit    
A visit from a Dental Nurse to talk about the 
importance of toothbrushing.   
Date: TBC  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Stay and Christmas craft  
An opportunity to work with your children to 
make fun Christmas crafts.   
Date: 4.12.23- 9am-10am  
Cost: £1.00 Contribution  
Event: Christmas Movie Morning  
Children to come dressed in pjs to enjoy a 
Christmas movie and enjoy a hot chocolate 
and popcorn.   
Date: 1.12.23  
Cost: £2.00                                             
Event: Christmas Concert - ‘It’s a Baby’.  
Date: TBC  
Cost: £1 per ticket  

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring 1  Spring 2  
Event: National Transport Museum  
The transport museum come to school in the 
heritage bus. The children get to explore the 
bus and take on the role of conductor.  
Date: 11.1.24  
Cost: £1.00  

Event: Visit from the farm  
A visit from the Alpaca and friend’s farm. 
Children get to meet the animals and grown-
ups are invited to join in the fun and stay for 
lunch.  
Date:  22.2.24   
Cost: TBC  

Event: Stay and Learn Maths  
An opportunity to work with your children to 
explore how we learn in our maths 
curriculum.  
Date: 2.2.24 9am  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Stay and Learn Spot Dancing  
An opportunity to join your children and 
experience spot dancing. Get ready to 
dance.  
Date: 18.3.24 9am-9.30am  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Chinese New Year food tasting  
Whilst exploring the celebration of Chinese 
New Year children will be given the 
opportunity to try some traditional Chinese 
food from a local Chinese Restaurant.   
Date: W/C 4.2.24  
Cost: £2.00  
 
 
 
 

Summer 1  Summer 2  
Event: Visit the School Garden.  
The children work with the Y6 Gardening club 
to explore the garden and plant new seeds.   
Date: Throughout the term  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Seaside morning  
Join your child for a seaside morning. Come 
dressed in summer clothes and enjoy seaside 
activities along with Fish and Chips with your 
child.  
Date: 5.7.24- 10.45am-12.00pm  
Cost: Price of Fish and Chips.  

Event: Stay and Play  
Join your children for a morning of play and 
explore the learning environment with them.  
Date: 29.4.24- 9.00-9.45am  
Cost: N/A  

Event: Stay and sing Nursery Rhymes   
An opportunity to join your child and sing 
some of their favourite nursery rhymes.    
Date: 27.6.24 - 9.00-9.30am  
Cost: N/A  
Event: Nursery Sports Day  
Come and watch your children participate in 
their first sports day. Get ready to cheer.  
Date: 17.6.24 11.00am-11.45am  
Cost: N/A  

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Government's Education Reform Act of 1988 no longer permits our school to make 
a mandatory charge for our planned experiences as many take place during school 
hours. However, we are seeking voluntary contributions to cover our costs. Your 
son/daughter will still be entitled to participate in each event, even if you do not wish 
to make this contribution; however even a small contribution will support the overall 
cost. All parents must be aware that if contributions are not sufficient to meet our costs, 
we will have no alternative but to cancel the experience. Residentials, as overnight 
visits, are not included and must be paid for. All experiences will be available to 
view on ParentPay so you may make your contribution in advance of the visits if you 
prefer or make smaller payments towards them.  
  
Consent will be requested through dojo and ParentPay for each individual experience 
nearer to the time of the visit.  
  
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to make contact with your 
child’s class teacher.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Miss Fazakerley  
Acorns Class Teacher and EYFS Leader  
 


